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Docket: NRC-2012-0246 
Consideration of Environmental Impacts on Temporary Storage of Spent Fuel After Cessation of Reactor 
Operation 

Comment On: NRC-2012-0246-0456 
Waste Confidence - Continued Storage of Spent Nuclear Fuel; Extension of Comment Period 

Document: NRC-2012-0246-DRAFT-1172 
Comment on FR Doc # 2013-26726 
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183 Gifford Way 
Sacramento,  CA,  95864-6907 

Email: helenhanna@sbcglobal.net 

General Comment 
I am writing in strong support of the San Clemente City Council Resolution 13-53, and I strongly urge the NRC 
to make public safety its very highest priority, true to the mission with which it has been entrusted. I am 
especially concerned about the proposed plan for storing nuclear waste. The high burnup fuel used at San 
Onofre is twice as radioactive as lower burnup fuel, and there is no approved method for safely storing it in dry 
casks for more than 20 years. Nor is there any approved method for transporting it. Our state government 
documents even indicate that California has plenty of power without nuclear. These facts must be taken into 
consideration.  
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